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I strongly oppose SB85 and amendment 1.  This bill proposes to hold issuing or 

renewal of a license or  

 

permit or allow the construction or operations of existing CAFO’s or future CAFO’s.  If 

these CAFO’s are  

 

shut down because their permits are not renewed, how can the impact of CAFO’s be 

studied?  The  

 

concluded facts will not show accurate information.  Also, who will be responsible for 

the establishing  

 

the new rules and regulations to be implemented? How will Oregonians prevent 

regulations not in their  

 

best interest?  

 

I recommend a NO vote on SB85. 

 


